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January 27, 1947

1/)
V/ ’

Hon. James Hall
Elbowocods, North Dakota

Dear Mr, Hall:

Your letter of January 24 has Jjust come to
me, and I am immediately passing on to Mr. Maddock
the further suggestions which you have given in your
letter.

¥iith best wishes and hoping you are well,

3incerely,

WL/ep
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